Special Meeting Saturday, May 11, 2024

Supervisor Spencer called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m. Present were Supervisor Patricia Spencer, Treasurer Nicole Krajnak, Trustee John Juntunen, Trustee Ryan McGahan, and Clerk Robin Henry.

Ballot wording has been drafted by Anne Seurynck of Foster Swift Collins & Smith PC. A motion was made by Supervisor Spencer, supported by Treasurer Krajnak, to accept the proposed ballot language as presented. With all in favor, motion carried.

Clerk Henry made a motion to purchase a kitchen stove for the Township Hall from Kirkish Furniture in Houghton, MI. The cost would be \$799 plus \$25 for a new cord and \$15 to dispose of the old stove. Trustee Juntunen supported the motion and, with all in favor, motion carried.

A motion was made by Treasurer Krajnak and seconded by Trustee McGahan to adjourn the meeting. With all in favor, motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:43 a.m.

Robin A. Henry, Laird Township Clerk